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MARCH 2025 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Rod Johnson, Steven Schumacher, Simon Senger 

& Family and Ron Wold. 

Our Annual Fundraising Banquet is coming up, we 

want to make sure that our confirmed sponsors/

donors are listed through out the newsletter and of 

course we would appreciate it if you kept these 

businesses in mind when shopping or doing busi-

ness and support them as they step up and support 

us.  

At our February board meeting— Shelley Kind 

stepped up and was voted in to finish the remainder of her 

husband, Tony’s, term as President.  

Shelley was already on the board as a director and has al-

ways worked closely with Tony so the duties are familiar. 

Tony was in the middle of his two year term when he 

passed. Welcome Shelley! 

Our annual fundraising banquet sold out in record 

time—  we would like to thank everyone for making that 

happen.  



 

 



Congratulations Hunters!  

Above left is Mary Lindstrand 

with her son Will and her elk. 

Left is Greg Parrott with son 

Matt and lab Maverick. 

Above right is Greg Parrott and 

his beautiful 2024 buck. 
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There is no Chapter Dinner in March due to the banquet.  
We’ll see you April 15th at Prime Time. 

Come at 6 for social hour and to eat, the guest speaker starts presenting at 7pm.  

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $100 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 700+ members This will be in 

the form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send 

an email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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